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The Olinda Ferny Creek Football Netball Club wishes to advise that they will not be renewing the
Senior Football coaching contract with Peter Brown for season 2016.

The players, supporters and officials wish to sincerely thank Peter for sustained diligence,
dedication and eye for detail over the past three years. His input has been instrumental in ensuring
all three football sides reached the finals in 2015, and specifically, has taken the senior side from
second bottom in his first year to top three in his final year as Senior Coach.

Perhaps the most important legacy of all is that Peter has continued to develop a solid foundation
that can be built upon in the future, This foundation is sure to provide the club with sustained on

and off field success for many years to come.

Throughout Peter's tenure as coach he has developed many friends at the club and beyond, brought
about by his genuine honesty, enthusiasm and passion for the game. He should know that there will
always be a welcome mat at the door of the Olinda Ferny Creek clubrooms whenever he comes to

see his mates.

Applications for the position of Senior Coach are now being sought.




